Wrekin u3a e-Newsheet 1 Mar 2024

Notes from the Chair

March sees the clocks spring forward and our garden flowers burst into colour.

It is also an opportunity to laugh, live and learn with our outdoor groups as they enjoy the extra hours of daylight.

We will be holding our Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 26th March.

We reflect on the past year and elect our committee for the 2024/25 year.

It would be helpful if you could read the online documents before coming to the meeting.

This link takes you to where they are located on our web site.

https://u3asites.org.uk/wrekin/page/133938

Mary Rogers chair@wrekinu3a.org.uk

Membership Renewal

As a new year of Wrekin u3a Membership begins on the 1 March 2024 we look forward to receiving Members' renewals. The renewal fee remains at £13.00 for this year.

Payment can be made by bank transfer, cheque or cash. Cheques can be sent by post to the

Membership Secretary or paid at the General Meeting on the 26 March 2024. We

would ask if you could please have the correct amount ready if paying by cash.

An email was sent in February giving account details for bank transfers or the address for the Membership Secretary if wishing to send payment by post.

Jane Pearson membership@wrekinu3a.org.uk

Crown Green Bowls

This invitation comes from u3a member Teresa Reynolds.

An opportunity for u3a members to come along to our crown green social event Tuesday 2 April 7pm. It's a chance to come along and have a go. Beginners welcome. It is for ladies but men can come and watch. Cost £2

Maddocks Bowling Club, Church Street (Bowling Green Close), Oakengates, TF2 6BU

Anyone who is interested please reply to the e-news editor who will pass on names.

newsletter@wrekinu3a.org.uk

The Awayday Group

Sunday 5 May Llandudno Victorian Extravaganza £24

I have organised this Awayday group activity – all are welcome.

This is with Borland Roadliner and they will provide a "feeder" bus from Shifnal to take us to their main pickup point. (Other pickup stops can be used if convenient)

We have 15-20 folks interested so far. Happy to have more. Let me know asap. Reply via newsletter editor newsletter@wrekinu3a.org.uk

Moira Curzon

Next Meeting: Tuesday 26 March 2024

AGM plus Speaker

Lyn Evans -Torn Paper Collage

Local mixed media artist talks about her work and shows how it is created.

A Note from the Editor

Due to the Easter weekend please ensure that all notices for the April newsletter are with me by Wednesday 27 March.

newsletter@wrekinu3a.org.uk

Wrekin u3a (Charity No: 1098219) is an educational and recreational charity registered under the Charities Act 1993. To unsubscribe from these emails use the link <u>Wrekin U3A: Contact (u3asites.org.uk)</u> to contact "Enquiries" and use "Unsubscribe from e-Newsheet" as the title.